
	

	

	

 
 
December 3, 2018 
 
 
 
 
Dear Author: 
 
I write to you today to encourage you to submit a review or experimental study to my special 
supplemental issue on Mitochondrial Dysfunction in Alzheimer’s Disease that will be 
published in the Journal of Alzheimer’s Disease (JAD; editor-in-chief, Dr. George Perry). 
 
Please consider submitting your manuscript in what I believe will be a timely and very high 
profile supplemental issue. The deadline for submissions is February 9th.   
 
Authors of accepted articles will pay 50% of the publication fee (€300/US$350). We do not have 
set limits for length but most articles are 20-30 pages long (double spaced). 
 
Your submitted article will be peer-reviewed and instructions for authors can be found at: 
https://www.j-alz.com/submission. Please direct your submission to the journal's online 
submission site (https://mstracker.com/submit1.php?jc=jad). Be sure to mention the name of the 
special issue and my name in your cover letter. Our target publication date is in the Fall of 2019 
or sooner. 
 
Thank you for considering JAD. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Benedict C. Albensi, PhD, BCMAS, CRQM 
Associate Editor, Journal of Alzheimer’s Disease (JAD) 
 
Manitoba Dementia Research Chair 
Full Professor, Univ. of Manitoba  
Dept. of Pharmacology & Therapeutics 
Max Rady Coll. of Medicine 
Principal Investigator and Everett Endowment Fund Chair,  
St. Boniface Hospital Research 


